
Upcoming Dates
February 17th: No School

February 18th-21st: Book Fair
February 24th: 2nd Trimester ends

March 4th: Family Night
March 5th: Ash Wednesday

March 14th: No School-Teacher PD

Registration is Open
Registration has opened for the 2025-2026
school year on Monday.  Please fill out the

form even if you are not returning next
year.  These forms are used to determine
class size and staffing for the upcoming
year.  There is a $200 registration fee.  If

that is a hardship for you please reach out
to Ms. Karen or Ms. Rice.

Illness
We have causes of strep, the flu, and the
common cold here at school.  The flu is
contagious one day before and up to five
days after the first symptoms.  Please help
us keep the school healthy by keeping
home your child if they are experiencing
symptoms and by not having them return
for a full 24 hours after the
fever/diarrhea/vomiting has stopped. We
greatly appreciate your help in this
matter.

Book Fair
Mark you calendars!  Scholastic Book Fair

will be here February 18th-21st.  The
students will have a preview day on

Tuesday the 18th to make wish lists.  We
will have one day for them to shop during

school and an after school shop.  There will
be more details as we get closer.

Tardy
This is a gentle reminder that school

begins at 8:00am.  Our doors open for your
convenience at 7:30.  We understand that

some mornings just don’t go our way.  
However, there has been an increase in

tardiness as of late.  This not only disturbs
the flow of the classroom but also does not

set your student up for success.  If your
child has an appointment or you are

running behind, please contact the office.

Read-a-thon
Our annual Read-a-thon fundraiser will

take place the first two weeks of March.  It
is a very easy fundraiser for the families to
do.  Last year we were able to raise money
for PA to support the classrooms with field
trips, supplies, family nights, and teacher
lunches/gifts. Be on the lookout for a flyer

in today’s folder and post on the Family
Facebook group.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

February 3rd-7th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


